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ALLIED AVIATION FUELING COMPANY OF HOUSTON, INC.  
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 
 

Your IAMAW Negotiating Committee met with the Company on July 27 - 30, 2015 in Houston, 

Texas. In attendance for the Company were Edward Rose, Assistant Vice-President; Brian Xavier, 

Assistant Vice-President and Harold Loy, Assistant Vice President. In Attendance for the Union 

were Reggie Willis, Aubrey English, Tim Savoy and General Chair Mike Manzo 
 

The meetings were very encouraging, positive and constructive. Progress was made and numerous 

Articles were successfully discussed and finalized. There are economic issues still left unsettled 

and that will be our focus when next we meet. 
 

I am optimistic we will be able to conclude the negotiations during our next set of meetings as 

both your union representation and Allied Aviation are focused and committed to resolving the 

remaining issues  
 

We are scheduled to meet again, in Houston, on the following dates:  August 31, September 1 and 

September 2, 2015. I will be extending the expiration date of the existing Collective Bargaining 

Agreement until mid-September 2015 to give us additional time to continue negotiations. All the 

current terms and conditions of your current Agreement will stay in place. 
 

Your Negotiating Committee would like to thank you for your support and patience during this 

process. Please address any questions or concerns you may have to your Negotiating Committee 

members, as they are the only accurate source of information concerning our ongoing 

negotiations. 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Mike Manzo 

GENERAL CHAIR 

 

Reggie Willis   Tim Savoy Aubrey English 
NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

MM/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

J. Tiberi 

T. Klima 

I. Levy 

 District #142 Executive Board 

opeiu #320  

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


